November 20, 2007

TO:

CHPAC Members

FROM:
Dick Robinson

In a recent memorandum, Mayor Foy asked all town boards and commissions to list their priorities for the 2008-2009 fiscal year.  In spite of the pending discontinuation of our functional relationship with town government, the Town Manager has expressed to me his view that our contribution to the Town Council’s preliminary consideration of budget projections would be welcome and useful.  Accordingly, would you please review the attached draft response and share your suggestions with Steve Wright at your early convenience.  The response to the Mayor is due December 15.

